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Effective today, Wednesday, July 3rd, 2019, the  ​FJD's Criminal case electronic filing 
(e-file)​ has been restored. Please be aware that due to an expected surge in user 
access, intermittent connectivity issues may arise. 
 
Moving forward, e-file will only be compatible with the following web browsers: 
Microsoft 10 Edge, Safari, and Firefox. 
  
 


